
                                                          North End Neighborhood Organization (District 6)   
                                                171 Front Avenue

Saint Paul, MN 55117
651-488-4485

ed@nenostpaul.org

August 5, 2025

Legislative Hearing Officer
15 West Kellogg BLVD 
Saint Paul, MN 55101

The North End Neighborhood Organization reviewed the application and met with the applicant 
regarding what we consider a change in ownership regarding the property located at 1202 Dale 
Street. 

The North End Neighborhood Organization recommends approving the application and welcomes 
Mr. Vue to the North End. 

Thank you for your consideration and if you have questions please contact the office at the 
numbers above.

Regards:

Kerry Antrim
Executive Director 

An AA/EEO Employer


